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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To:  Erik l.ervaag
Cc: Olivia Jacobs; jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com
Subject: RE: Lucasey Recovery Well Update

Erik,

| have no objection to including results from both well installation and GoreSorber in one report without an interim
report, If you decide to do this, please propose a schedule extension for report submittal.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-67%1 phone

510-337-9335 fax
jery.wickham@acgov.org

From: Erik Lervaag [mailto:ELervaag@clearwatergroup.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2008 11;49 AM

To: Wickham, Jerty, Env. Health

Cc: Olivia Jacobs; jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com

Subject: Lucasey Recovery Well Update

Hi Jerry,

Just an update to let you know we are installing the recovery wells right now. The GoreSorber modules should be
going in the ground very soon. I'll send you an interim report on the well installation and then a full report after the

GoreSorber investigation is complete. If you have any questions or need further information please email or call
me at 510-307-9943 x 227.

Regards,

Erik

3/13/2008



